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HARVEST CELEBRATIONS OCTOBER 2016 

 

Friday, 14 October 2016 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents, carers and children for your generosity yesterday for 

our Harvest celebration assembly.  Below is a letter from Anne Menhinick from Purple People Kitchen Food 

Bank who spoke at our assembly.  Thank you again for your support. 

 

 

 

Martyn Giddens 

HEADTEACHER     

 

Purple People Kitchen Food Bank 

 13
th

 October 2016 

Dear Mr Giddens, 

Sincere thanks to your pupils for the wonderful contribution they made to our Food Bank from your harvest 

celebration. The food you collected will to feed 140 people on Friday. 

Many, people will have had a wonderful weekend because of your generosity.  I will tell them all where the 

food came from and they would wish to say thank you once again for thinking of them.  Your school has 

been outstanding in your support Thank you once again for your donation.  As the winter approaches more 

people are coming to us for help each week.  To feed both families and individuals we need a constant 

supply of goods. 

Your amazing help has been very well received. 

Kind regards, 

 

Ann Menhinick 

 


